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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2013 1:19 PM
To: 'Markowski, Krzysztof M NFG (US)'; Paul Dixon
Subject: Status of CA National Army Guard Site (RO3099)?
Attachments: CORRES_L_2013-02-28.pdf; EXT_AP_L_2013-02-25.pdf

Chris and Paul, 
I am following up on the site to determine the status of the site.  I’ve attached an extension approval on a work plan that 
was to incorporate sampling for asbestos, and have also attached a bit of correspondence from around that time.  I believe 
the petroleum question was addressed by the submittal of a revised figure for the work.  Let me know where you think the 
site fits into the requested investigation by next Friday, October 4. 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


